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I oppose House Bill 3075 (HB 3075) because it risks deepening systemic inequities 

and violating constitutional rights. The bill gives law enforcement too much discretion 

in permitting decisions, which could lead to biased outcomes that disproportionately 

impact marginalized communities. Its high fees create financial barriers for lower-

income Oregonians, effectively limiting access to constitutional rights based on 

income. Additionally, retroactively criminalizing legally purchased firearm accessories 

is unfair and likely unconstitutional. This bill won’t enhance public safety but will invite 

costly legal challenges and reinforce inequality. I urge a NO vote on HB 3075. 


